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TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, March 29th, 2010

Attendees

Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Shiela Fabiano, Paula Fairweather, Linda Poli, Bette Lewin, Cathy Burgoyne,

Jackie Moose, Principal Lally, Kathy Benvenuto

Introductions

Co-chair Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened the meeting at 7:05 P.M. with introductions.

Minutes

January and February minutes were submitted, reviewed and accepted with minor changes.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report was submitted reviewed and accepted.

Principal’s Report

Jim Sharkey is working on getting the 2 air conditioners installed for the spring.

OLD Business

Adult Trivia Night

Trivia night was a success. Maura Rauseo did a wonderful job coordinating the event. The event was

well attended, well run and the raffles were a success. Thank you to all volunteers and participants of the

event. Return of the existing DJ Trivia coordinator was discussed as the price is $800.00. Volunteer parents

were discussed. Paid parents were discussed equipment was discussed. The decision was tabled until the next

meeting.

In 2011, the trivia fund raising nights will be:

 March, student trivia

 April, adult trivia

 May, senior trivia
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TMHS Scholarships

The Meghan McCarthy scholarship application was reviewed and minor modifications were made. This

scholarship is 2010 only. Any renewal of this scholarship sponsorship or any scholarship sponsorship is

dependent on the funding availability. Suzanne Russell and Kathy Benvenuto will present this scholarship and

the 5 other TMHS PAC scholarships to award recipients during the ceremony. Further scholarship committee

meeting date to be determined to select the award recipients for all of the scholarships to be awarded by the

PAC.

Adopt a Classroom

Cathy Burgoyne and Lisa Kuegler worked with Jamie Foss to update the Adopt-a-Classroom links on the

TMHS PAC web site. E-mail reminders went out to the e-mail distribution list about the program. No additional

funding was contributed after the updates and e-mails were made. Discussion took place about disseminating

information about this program during the fall TMHS open house.

High School Parking

Jamie Cutelis from the TMHS building committee stopped to inform us that parking will be reduced at

the new building but the numbers are under discussion and in the planning phases.

Meeting Adjourned. Next meeting scheduled for April 26th, 2010, 7 PM in the TMHS guidance office.

LFK


